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A WARM
WELCOME!
Thank you to everyone for the
warm welcome that I have
received as I joined the
Methacton School District.
I have enjoyed exploring the
community and getting to know
all of the members that make up
Methacton.
I have a lot of people that I still
anticipate meeting and look
forward to the continued
opportunities to connect with
everyone. As stated in my report
to our School Board, I am
beginning with our school
district leaders.
It is my hope to meet you in the
future.

Warmest regards,
Ms. Washington

BOARD REPORT

October 26, 2022 I delivered my
second board report. I shared
that I had the privilege to meet
with the Special Education
Alliance during their Back to
School Night. I also had the
opportunity to participate in
Responsive Classroom Training
with a daylong training on
Cultivating School Culture. I am
looking forward to sharing more
with our school district leaders
how we can begin implementing
these practices. This is while the
district partners with Thom

Stecher and Associates on a
systemic approach to
implementing trauma
informed care and social
emotional learning.
I plan to meet with the Office
of Curriculum, Instruction, and
Assessment to discuss this
further. .
I am looking forward to
continued work to bring
Equity, Belonging, and a
positive school climate to the
district to ensure an
exceptional experience for all.

UPCOMING EVENTS

Town Hall with Dr. Zerbe,
Superintendent
11/10/2022

Regular Board Meeting
11/22/2022 at 7:00pm

OUR NEXT AREA
OF FOCUS
Curriculum and SEL
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